Alabama Symphony Orchestra

Carlos Izcaray Music Director Elton B. Stephens Chair

F. Dixon Brooke, Jr. Chair

William A. Bowron, Jr. Vice Chair

Carol Phillips Treasurer

Karen Piassick Secretary

Elton B. Stephens Chairman in Memoriam Aeternam

Cheryle Caplinger Interim Executive Director December 4, 2017

SCS/SNC Retirees Mr. Fred E. Ehrensperger 6504 Treck Circle Birmingham, AL 35235

Dear Mr. Ehrensperger,

Thank you for your gift of \$25.00 on behalf of SCS/SNC Retirees to the Alabama Symphony Orchestra Annual Fund in memory of Mike Griggs. Your gift is helping to ensure that the ASO's world-class musicians bring our community more of the music you love. We have notified Linda of your generous contribution.

Through our performances, the ASO enhances education, inspires individual growth, and builds community. As a donor, you are a key part of our music and good work. It is so important that we have a strong community of patrons who support our orchestra both inside and outside of the concert hall, and we are grateful to count you among our supporters.

Thank you for helping the ASO share music with our community.

Sincerely,

Cheryle Caplinger

Interim Executive Director

P.S. If you have questions about your gift or the Annual Fund, please contact Nicholas McLaughlin, at (205) 314-6905 or nmclaughlin@alabamasymphony.com. Thank you again for your support!

3621 Sixth Avenue South Birmingham, AL 35222

Administration: 205.251.6929 Box Office: 205.975.2787 Fax: 205.251.6840

alabamasymphony.org

No goods or services were provided in exchange for your generous contribution.

